**Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School** 

Cuckoo Lane Whitefield Manchester M45 6TE

T: 0161 773 9554

E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk



8<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 & 6 **Netball** is starting on Tuesday from <u>3.15pm - 4.15pm</u>. It will operate on a first come first served basis and the club is open to both girls and boys. There are 20 spaces, once all places are filled there will be a waiting list.

If you wish your child to attend these sessions please email <a href="mailto:contact@heatonparkbury.com">contact@heatonparkbury.com</a> as soon as possible to provide consent. Please <a href="mailto:include your child's name and class in the subject line.">include your child's name and class in the subject line.</a> Please let us know if your child will be collected, will walk home by themselves or if they already have a paid place in afterschool club. Please ensure they have their PE kit and a water bottle in school on these days.

The sessions start on  $\underline{\text{Tuesday }12^{\text{th}}\text{ September}}$  and will run throughout the autumn term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Knowles

(P.E. Coach)